
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 28, 2002 
 
 
Via E-mail and U.S. Mail 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive, SW 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 
 

Re: Postponement of Supplemental PCA Direct Testimony  
Docket Nos. UE-011570 / UG-011571 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
  In response to Ms. Dodge’s May 28, 2002 letter requesting an extension for filing 
Puget Sound Energy’s supplemental PCA testimony, the Industrial Customers of Northwest 
Utilities (“ICNU”) does not oppose the extension of the filing date from May 29, 2002 to June 3, 
2002.  However, ICNU has been an active participate in the PCA collaborative and, in contrast to 
Ms. Dodge’s letter, has not agreed to a settlement with the parties regarding PCA issues.  
 
  Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
      Sincerely yours, 
 
      /s/ 
      Melinda J. Davison 
 
 
 
cc: Service List  


